
From: Jeff Payne <jpayne@usd434.us> 
Date: Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 1:36 PM 
Subject: Effective May 21st., 2021 
To: <BOEMEMBERS@usd434.us>, James Lentz <jlentz@usd434.us>, Vici Jennings 
<vjennings@usd434.us> 
 
 
I will be retiring or resigning my position with USD 434 at the end of the 2020/2021 
school year.  Our family will be forever grateful to this district for the support and caring 
during the past few years. It means the world to us.  It is very hard for me to walk away 
from the students that I have cared for over the past 30 years but it is time for me to say 
goodbye. 
Again, thank you all, 
Jeff Payne/Family. 
  
 
-- 
Jeff Payne 
Counselor K-3 
USD 434 Santa Fe Trail 
 


